
Dear Parents and Carers,  

What an action packed week we had last week in Holy 

Spirit! Thank you to our Year 3 and 4 parents and carers 

who took part in our Reading Learn and Shares last week.  

 

On Tuesday our Governors visited school and I was 

delighted to take them on a learning walk of our beautiful 

school. Our governors were delighted with our school 

environment and especially our curriculum rich displays 

which represent each subject area your child learns at Holy Spirit. We have been 

recently developing our EYFS outdoor area which is now know as ‘Adventure 

Island.’ It is a magical island where our EYFS children can soar to new heights. 

Thank you to Mrs Bretherton, Miss Ashton and all of the Holy Spirit team who have 

worked hard to create this special environment for our children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th May 2023 



On Thursday we welcomed Mr Paul Delaney, who is a talented author, poet and 

musician, he was just incredible! We simply had the best day ever at Holy Spirit! 

Mr Delaney officially opened our amazing school library for us and kindly donated 

signed copies of his wonderful books. Mr Delaney began the day with an 

inspirational poetry assembly where he shared many of his fantastic poems with 

us all. He also played beautiful hymns for us to listen to on our school piano, our 

children and staff were mesmerised.  

Mr Delaney then worked with 

Year 3 and Year 5 throughout the day where each 

child created and performed their own poem. Two of 

our children from Year 3 and Year 5 will be chosen to 

share their poems at the St Helens Poetry Buzz 

festival on the 6th July.  

 

Congratulations to all of our children in Year 4 who 

received the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Thursday 

at St Vincent de Paul Church with Father Jean Paul. It 

was a beautiful service and the children were so well 

prepared by Miss Ashton and Mrs Bradshaw.  

 

Please keep these children in your prayers as they prepare to make their First Holy 

Communion on Saturday 20th May.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We celebrated King Charles’ Coronation as a Holy Spirit school community on 

Friday—it was a brilliant day full of Coronation fun! All of the children were treated 

to a lovely surprise of an ice cream which they enjoyed as they waved their flags 

and wore their crowns proudly for a class photograph.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all on the gate bright and early on Tuesday 

morning! 

Kindest regards  

Miss Sinead Walsh  

Headteacher 


